Amendment to the October MCG minutes

6)Community Review  (Paul)- Now has 11 people on the team. 
They are hoping to  make a submission to the AC "Refresh" of the Long Term Plan in February 2018. It's imperative to get any projects for Matakana into the Long Term AC Plan in order for it to be actioned. This submission will be based on the 2006 Matakana Strategy Plan and present MCG projects.  
Social Media platforms will be developed to feed into this process.
The submission will include a professionally produced Urban Design Plan. Interviews and a workshop with the community will be held to inform the development of the submission.
Also, looking forward, there is a proposed  (Stage 2) process to conduct surveys, interviews, workshops in/for the wider community to inform the development of the revised strategic plan for Matakana.
 To give this a stronger political voice they are looking at collaborating with community groups in the greater Matakana area
Amanda will ask Jenni Francis to load the 2006 Plan onto the website as it doesn't seem to be available online any longer.

